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12 March 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
We just wanted to give you an update on the Continence Service referral system. 
Unfortunately we are unable to refer students to incontinence team, referrals need to 
be made by either yourself or a medical professional e.g. GP.  
If you are living in Berkshire you can go to this website and fill out the online referral 
form: 
https://forms.berkshirehealthcare.nhs.uk/cypf/ 
 
Alternatively you can telephone: 03003651234 or email: bks-tr.healthhub@nhs.net 
 
If you are living in Buckinghamshire you can contact the incontinence nurses on: 
01296318648 or 01296310086. 
 
If you have any questions or need support filling out the referral forms please let us 
know.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
 
Shelley Thomas  
Head of First School & Therapies 
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